
Saint James Elementary School 
 

From the desk of JoAnn Giordano 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear SJES Parents, 
 
Thank you for participating in the Trunk-or-Treat event.  It was wonderful to 
see so many smiling, happy faces.  The children enjoyed the goodies and 
visiting all of the amazing decorated trunks.   I admire your enthusiasm and 
artistic talents.  
 
If you have not already done so, please complete the parent surveys from 
Gognia:  Family Engagement Survey,  Parent Survey of Schools, Climate & Culture Parent 

Survey.  The information gathered from these surveys will be used for our 
Cognia reaccreditation.  
 
Also, please, please, please do not drop off your child in the middle of Peters 
Place during morning drop off.   All cars must pull up to the curb during 
morning drop off.  This is for everyone’s safety. 
 
Let us continue to stay connected as we educate and keep our students safe.  
 
Thank you,  
JoAnn Giordano 
Principal 
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